
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

During this half term your child will become an outdoor learner as part of Yr. 6’s Forest School 

sessions.  Forest School learning will certainly involve getting mucky, muddy and cold unless you can 

bring in additional clothes, coats, wellies and gloves to keep warm and dry every Thursday 

afternoon.   

Please can put these additional clothes in a separate plastic or bag for life.  This will allow their 

school uniform to stay pristine and the children can return home as clean as they arrived into school. 

We will be learning about woodland maintenance and management as well as campfire cooking this 

half term, whatever the weather, so please bear this in mind as we start this Thursday. 

If you have any questions, please ring Mr Jackson at school on 01642 596422 or email 

cjackson@sunnyside.org.uk 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mr Jackson 

 

 

 

 

 

 


